
From: Sabeela Pasha [mailto:sabeela@ctc.org.pk]  
Sent: Wednesday, July 14, 2021 10:03 AM 
To: 'Zaka Udin' <zaka13729@gmail.com> 
Subject: FW: RE: [SPAM] Madam please focus on this letter .bundle of thnx 

 
Dear Complainant, 
 
 
Please be informed that the hiring against the UCPO  – Musa Khel position was done purely on 
a merit basis and as per the standard guidelines agreed for the hiring. Mr. Allah dad is a 
redundant UCPO and recommended for the said position. 
 
In addition to this, no external staff was entertained during the hiring process as it was mainly 
for the redundant UCPOs, whose contracts were abolished on 28th Feb 2021 by CTC. 
 
 
In case if you need any further assistance regarding the same, please let us know. 
 
 
In case if you need any further assistance regarding the same, please let us know. 
 
Thanks and Regards 
Sabeela Pasha 
Regional coordinator(Balochistan) 
 
  

From: Zaka udin [mailto:zaka_13729@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, June 8, 2021 5:15 PM 
To: Sabeela@ctc.org.pk 
Subject: [SPAM] Madam please focus on this letter .bundle of thnx 
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